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FDOT Schedules Open House on March 25 for State Road 139 Improvements 
 

 

Jacksonville, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is hosting an informal 

open house Monday, March 25 to display traffic signal improvement plans on State Road 

139/Kings Road from Cleveland Street to Division Street. 

The open house will be held at the FDOT Training Building, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, 

FL 32204 from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. Those interested in learning more information about the traffic 

signal improvement project are encouraged to attend. Project team members and FDOT staff will 

be available to answer questions, discuss traffic impacts and construction activities.  

James D. Hinson Electrical Contracting Co., Inc. is expected to begin the $3 million construction 

project this April. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, 

disability or family status as FDOT complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or 

persons who require translation services (free of charge) should call Bianca Speights at           

904-360-5471 or e-mail Bianca.Speights@dot.state.fl.us seven days prior to the meeting (Si 

prefiere recibir esta carta en español, por favor contacte Esther Murray a las 904-360-5348 

Referencia: FIN # 209642-5). 
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